
 

 

 

 

 

8th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Red Nose Day Sports Relief – Friday 17th March 2023 

As you may well know the school has a long running tradition to support initiatives where 

monies can be raised to support those that are less fortunate world-wide. It is an important 

role that the school plays in helping pupils understand the role of becoming a well-rounded 

individual and outstanding member of their community.  

As ever, the school this year is supporting Red Nose Day sports relief and we need your help 

to raise as much money for this outstanding cause as possible. We are planning on running 

as many activities to show our support and raise awareness as we possibly can. These include 

Year 11 vs staff in Netball and Football, Hockey penalty shoot outs, Basketball challenges as 

well as activities happening during form time. 

We are asking that parents make any donations via the following link   - 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11008.  

You can also contribute Gift Aid by selecting this at checkout.  The charity can then claim an 

additional 25p per every pound donation you make.  You need to have paid enough income 

tax or capital gains tax to HMRC in the current tax year to enable the charity to claim. 

Of course we understand the current climate and are aware that people are struggling with 

the ever increasing costs of living and uncertain times, therefore please bare in mind that in 

no way are we asking that you contribute unless you feel you are in a position to do so. We 

thank each and every one of you for your support whether that be through contributions, 

support from you and your children during activities or in whatever capacity you can. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr C Barron 

Head of PE 
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